
 

                                                            

Enjoying Learning - Exceeding Expectations 

Grand Avenue Primary & Nursery School 
Grand Avenue 

Surbiton 
Surrey 

KT5 9HU 
Tel: 020 8399 5344 

Email: office@grandavenue.kingston.sch.uk 
Web: www.grandavenue.kingston.sch.uk 

Tuesday, 18th March 2025 

Dear Parent/Carer,  

Nursery Springtime Extravaganza – Friday 4th April 2025 

As we approach the end of term, we are excited to be planning a springtime event for our Nursery children. 

Proposed event Springtime Extravaganza (egg hunt, games and other engaging activities  
designed to celebrate the season) 

Where Grand Avenue Nursery 

When Friday 4th April  

Cost None 

What to bring A bottle of water and lunch box (if attending lunch club) 

 

Additional 
Information 

This year, we will be hosting a Nursery Springtime event on the morning of  
Friday 4th April. 
 
 If your child attends morning nursery or stays all day, their morning  
          session will proceed as usual. 
 
 If your child attends afternoon nursery, you are invited to switch their  
          session to the morning on this day to participate in the event. 
 

Children are invited to wear their own clothes on this day. These clothes need to 
withstand the normal demands of the school day and should include sensible 
footwear. 

 
On this day, Nursery will finish at 11:30 am for 15-hour children and 1:00 
pm for 30-hour children. 
 
If your child attends lunch club, please ensure they bring their lunch as usual.  
Your child will also need to bring their water bottle 

If you have any questions, please let us know - we are happy to help. We hope your child enjoys the 
day. 

Yours sincerely, 

  The Nursery Team 
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